Member Submissions:

Dear Church Family,

Thank you to the 4 people who responded to my need of canned fruit back in September. This was very much appreciated at the time, and I still have some. Your generosity is amazing. At this point since Medina County is purple, we will stop for now. I just learned a resident in my building had the virus and passed away at 96 years old.

Wishing all of you a safe and healthy, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

With joy and gratefulness, Lucy Rich

(Our apology to Lucy that due mail delays this submission did not get in our January newsletter as she intended.)

My Emanuel Church Family,

I want to thank you for the lovely gift that you gave me. It is greatly appreciated.

My love, Sandy

Thank you for the King Cakes – very nice surprise. Pray you are all well.

-Barb Randolph